
Greetings and good morning I would like to respectfully request to speak to the committee regarding 
the need for water at Pottersberg dog park. 
 
 I represent over 300 plus dog owners who use the park on a daily basis and over the last 2 years, this 
has become so popular that upon arrival at the park, there are no available parking spots. 
 
I would therefore like permission to speak to this issue at the July 26 meeting. 
 
Thank you in advance  
Rick Haslip representing 
FB Group Pottersberg Paws 
 


